

LETTER TO BRANCHES





No. 169/25

12th August 2025

Dear Colleagues

CONSULTATIVE BALLOT - "REBUILDING ROYAL MAIL" PART 1 (EP GROUP/CWU AGREEMENT 2024) AND 2 (3 YEAR PAY SETTLEMENT 2025/2027)

Branches will be aware that the individual correspondence to members for the above consultative ballot was dispatched to home addresses on Wednesday 6th August 2025 via second class post. These letters contained an electronic link to vote in the ballot online and securely.

If a member has not received the letter, the process for requesting a duplicate due to non-receipt is as follows:

Members should send an email to membersballot@cwu.org containing the following information:

Members name:

CWU Membership number:

CWU Branch:

Workplace:

Correct home address:

Reason for request:

Additionally, whilst the majority of CWU members will be able to vote online, in the minority of cases where a member is unable to vote this way due to not having the technology, the same process should be followed.

This is also a reminder to branches to assist where able, in helping members to use the online voting platform before submitting a request for a physical ballot paper to be issued.

MEMBERS SHOULD MAKE IT CLEAR IN THEIR EMAIL REQUEST WHETHER THEY REQUIRE A DUPLICATE BALLOT LETTER BECAUSE OF NON-RECEIPT OR A PHYSICAL BALLOT PAPER AS THEY ARE UNABLE TO VOTE ONLINE.

Every effort will be made so far as is reasonably practicable to ensure that each member receives the ballot correspondence in time for them to cast their vote.

Any enquiries regarding this letter should be addressed by email to sdgs@cwu.org or by telephone 0208 971 7222.

Yours sincerely

Dave Ward General Secretary